
SWINDON BOROUGH COUNCIL (SHEEP STREET AND VICARAGE LANE, 
HIGHWORTH) 

(ONE WAY AND PROHIBITION OF DRIVING) ORDER 2022 

 

STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 

 
 
Officers are in the process of digitising the Council’s Moving Traffic Orders. This includes all 
prohibition of driving and one-way orders.  As part of this process, anomalies are being 
identified and corrected before the restrictions are mapped and made available for public 
viewing via Traffmap. 
 
The reason for this order is that this location has been identified as part of that digitisation 
process for the reason that the description in the schedule does not match the signage on 
the ground.  It is proposed that the  previous 1971 Order that only records the prohibition of 
driving except access and one way restriction for Vicarage Lane to its junction with Sheep 
Street, is extended to include Sheep Street to its junction with Market Place. 
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